
From: Marybeth Banks <Marybeth.Banks@mail.sprint.com>
To: <kstanley@fcc.gov>
Date: 8/1/00 8:15AM
Subject: ISDN for UAE

Ken,
      Would you please change Sprint's Accounting Rate for ISDN in the
United Arab Emirates from "Notification" to "Modification."  Thank you.
                        Marybeth


